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It is almost time to get ready for Spring! I do not like looking outside at the dirty snow. I 
am ready for green grass, flowers and sunshine. 

Our cupcake sales were fantastic this year. Thank you to all that participated in giving oth-
ers a smile. I am sure that everyone enjoyed giving and receiving cupcakes.  

During this Flu season, I wanted to remind everyone to make sure you are washing your 
hands frequently. If you are sick, please be sure to stay in your apartment until you feel 
better. This will help not spread the sickness around.  

GET READY! Our Friends and Family fundraising will begin April 1, 2020. This is the time 
we raise funds for different resident activities, trips and improvements around the cam-
pus. Let us try to beat our last year’s amount raised. If we all work together, I am sure we 
can do it. Look for more information to come. 

We will be having our resident meeting on Tuesday, March 31st at 1:30 pm in the Circle. I 
hope to see everyone there. 

 

Deanna Coggins 

Administrator 
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Free Blood Pressure Check Home Visits 

The First Monday of each month Sabrina, from Angelic Home Care, will be providing                                                              

Free Blood Pressure Check Home Visits.  She will come to your apartment.   

This is a FREE SERVICE for you! 

If you are interested, please sign up in the lobby  or call her for an appointment at 810-358-5260.  This is offered the 

First Monday of every month. 

Judith McVety 

Thank you to the thoughtful 

Holly Woodlands resident 

that took the time to make 

and distribute handmade 

knit caps for our resident 

veterans and/or spouses! 

With our focus on Friends and Family fund 

raising efforts for Holly Woodlands right 

around the corner, the Village of Holly 

Woodlands cookbook is another great way 

to contribute.   All proceeds are directly  

donated to the Village of Holly Woodlands 

to do different resident  activities, trips and 

improvements around the campus.  
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February Birthdays 

Valentine  

Cookies & Cupcakes! 


